United States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-1011

October 24, 2023

Maradith Frenkel Founder & Chief Executive Officer Little Sleepies 959 Seward St, Suite 201 Los Angeles, CA 90038

Dear Ms. Frenkel,

I am following up on the alarming October 12th, Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) recall of your Sleepyhead Loveys and Bandana Bibs. The CPSC found the instruction label on the Sleepyhead Lovey and Bandana Bib can detach, resulting in a choking hazard for infants and young children. It is vital to create and maintain products that are safe for children. Although we applaud your efforts to alert your consumers of the potential safety risk, we urge you to take these concerns seriously.

For the safety of Georgia's children and infants, I ask that you please provide answers to the below questions in writing within two weeks.

- 1. How will you ensure that future Sleepyhead Loveys and Bandana Bibs are safe for infants?
- 2. Will you be removing the tags altogether on Sleepyhead Loveys and Bandana Bibs given the recent safety concerns?
- 3. Do you have other products with similar manufacturing & safety concerns?

Thank you for your prompt attention to our questions. We look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Jon Ossoff

United States Senator